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Support Staff Maths Training 
Supporting the teaching of maths: developing 

strategies, questioning and resources that will 

enable children to achieve mastery. 

 
Overview text 

This interactive course, run over two half-days, is designed for support 

staff in KS1 and KS2.  It will focus on developing questioning to support 

and deepen children’s understanding of mathematical concepts as 

well as explore how to address children’s misconceptions through the 

careful use of resources and modelling. The course will also seek to 

develop subject knowledge in mathematics and explore key 

mathematical vocabulary.   

This training is aimed at support staff working within the classroom as 

well as at those running additional intervention groups outside the 

classroom.  The hands-on sessions will be led by maths SLEs, maths 

subject leaders and experienced senior leaders. 

 

Tuesday 6th June & Friday 9th June 

1:30 – 3:30pm 

Chesterton Primary School  

Dagnall Street, London, SW11 5DT 

Contact Hub administrator Lesley Dibbens:   lesley.dibbens@bellevilleschool.org 

to book your place. 

 

Email:  lesley.dibbens@bellevilleschool.org    

Free of 

charge 

mailto:lesley.dibbens@bellevilleschool.org

